
Respect & Care          Responsibility         Inclusion, Tolerance & Understanding        Excellence 
Dear parents, grandparents and friends,  

Assembly 

Our school leaders were inducted at our assembly today, by the Mayor of Ballarat, Cr Ben 

Taylor. We are very confident that our leaders will represent the school and carry out their 

duties with responsibility and confidence! Meet the leaders on the back page of this weekôs 

newsletter.  

Today at assembly, three of our students who access extracurricular 

lessons in Speech and Drama were presented with awards from their 

exams, through Trinity College, in November 2019. Congratulations 

to Milo, Tilly and Tiger!  

 
School times 

Our school day begins at 8:57am, when the bell rings for students to begin the 

day in their classrooms. It is important that students are at school on time. We 

have had a small number of students arriving very early in the morning; we 

would like to remind families that supervision in the playground is provided 

from 8:45 am. Students must remain in the office foyer if they arrive before that 

time.   

 
Child Safety                                                                                                                                                                                   

Our school is committed to the safety of all children. We actively promote the safety and 

wellbeing of all students, and all school staff are committed to protecting students from 

abuse or harm, in accordance with their legal obligations including child safe standards. Sam 

Streeter, our Assistant Principal, is our designated Child Safety Officer. All of our Child 

Safety documents are on our website and available at the school.  Please see Sam or me if 

you have any questions or concerns about Child Safety and/ or our practices.  

 
Student Code of Conduct 

Last week we included the Student Code of Conduct with the newsletter. Each family re-

ceived this document to keep at home. We have high expectations of behaviour at our 

school, and believe that it is very important that all members of our school community feel 

safe and supported.  

Thank you for reading through the Code of Conduct with your child and keeping it in a safe 

place for easy reference. The Code of Conduct helps everyone in our school community to 

be aware of our expectations and procedures. 

Dana Bop Evening - Early notice                                                                                                                                                 

On Friday 13th March, we will hold a music festival evening for our school 

community. All families are invited to come along, from 5.30 to 8pm. The 

evening will include three bands, a BBQ (including vegetarian options), 

drinks, a coffee van and icecreams to purchase.  The evening is sure to be 

a lot of fun for the whole family! This is a great way to get to know the 

families of other students at our school. Members of the wider Ballarat community are also invited. Families just need to bring a 

rug or chairs, some change for food and drinks and a smile! 

Natalie Toohey ~ Principal  
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00K ~   PADDY 

For already displaying the school values beautifully! 
Paddy, what an amazing start to school you have had. 
Keep up the good work. 

01B ~   HELENA  

For her fantastic start in Grade 1. Helena, you give 
every task a red hot go and Iôm excited about the way 
you challenge yourself! 

01S ~  LOMANI 

For such a wonderful start to the year. You give all 
tasks a red hot go and demonstrate patience and care 
with your peers. Well done!!! 

1/2D ~  1/2D 

For doing a wonderful job settling into the classroom 
routine and showing kindness to all those around you! 

1/2K ~   SIENNA 

For settling in beautifully to her new school. What an 
amazing, bright and bubbly new class member,      
Sienna. Brilliant start! 

23S ~  MIKIAH 

For always showing excellence in everything you do. 
You have had a fantastic start to the year, always 
locking into learning and giving everything a red hot 
go. You are a kind and caring classmate and itôs been 
a pleasure getting to know you. Keep up the fantastic 
work, Mikiah!  

34A ~   RILEY 

For making a cracking start to 2020! Riley, you have 
blown me away with the dedication you have shown to 
your work this week! Keep up the great work! 

34K  ~  SIANA 

For showing our school values beautifully all the time. 
You show great care and respect to your peers and 
excellence in your learning.        

56E ~   5/6E 

For commencing the year spectacularly. You have 
each made a positive start, showcasing each of our 
school values and demonstrating beautiful leadership 
skills. 

56K ~   5/6K 

For blowing my socks off with your positive attitudes, 
growth mindsets and eagerness to help others. Keep 
it up 5/6K. You rock! 

56S ~  EMILY  

For her wonderful start to the schooling year. Emily, 
you have approached all learning tasks with a can do 
attitude, completing them to an exceptional standard. 
Great work, legend. 

 
From 8:30am every            

Friday in the Staffroom 

EVERYONE                     

WELCOME 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

tŀǊŜƴǘ IŜƭǇŜǊǎ LƴŦƻǊƳŀǝƻƴΥ 

CƻǊ ŀƭƭ ƴŜǿ ƛƴǘŜǊŜǎǘŜŘ ǇŀǊŜƴǘǎ ŀƴŘ ǾƻƭǳƴǘŜŜǊǎ ǇƭŜŀǎŜ Ƨƻƛƴ 

ǳǎ ƻƴ CǊƛŘŀȅ нмǎǘ CŜōǊǳŀǊȅ ϧ CǊƛŘŀȅ нуǘƘ CŜōǊǳŀǊȅ ŀƊŜǊ        

ŀǎǎŜƳōƭȅ ŀǘ фΦолŀƳΦ 

LƴŦƻǊƳŀǝƻƴ ǊŜƎŀǊŘƛƴƎ ǘƘŜǎŜ ǎŜǎǎƛƻƴǎ ǿƛƭƭ ōŜ ǎŜƴǘ ƻǳǘ ǎƻƻƴΦ  

NUDE FOOD TUESDAYS 

Our first Nude Food Tuesday this week 

was successful, with many students  

bringing little or no packaging with their 

snacks and lunch. We are looking         

forward to seeing if we can improve our   

efforts every 

week!  

 

Reminder:  

 Parent/

Teacher 

Meetings 

are in week 4.  Families received  

information last week, in order to 

book meetings online. Please   

contact the office for details if 

needed.  


